Traffic Alert

News Release Date
08-10-2022

UPDATE: As of 12:05 p.m. Hwy 70 has re-opened.

Traffic Alert: Highway 70 eastbound from east of Live Oak in Beaufort is closed due to a motor
vehicle accident. Please avoid the area while emergency crews work to reopen the area.
Updates will be posted here and on the Town's social media.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/traffic-alert

